
Campus Advancement Toward 

Sustainability (CATS) Funding 
 

The MSU Campus Sustainability Advisory Council (CSAC) is seeking proposals from faculty, staff, 

and students for sustainability-oriented research or projects that support the mission of CSAC: 

“to promote the concept and practice of sustainability for MSU, including the community and 

MSU’s satellite institutions.” More information on CSAC can be found at 

http://www.montana.edu/sustainability/csac.html. 

 

Up to $30,000 of funding will be allocated. Projects will be selected based on their benefits 

toward sustainability, promotion of the MSU strategic plan, and advancement of the CSAC 

mission. Applications are available from Alexandra Stimatze at 

alexandra.stimatze@montana.edu.   

 

Project proposals are due April 9th and must have an MSU affiliated advisor. Applicants will be 

notified by April 11th if they have been selected for the next stage of approval. Proposals that 

make it to the next approval stage will provide a brief presentation to CSAC on April 12th.   

 

Applications can be submitted to alexandra.stimatze@montana.edu and any questions 

regarding the application process can be directed to the CSAC Chair, Ralph Johnson at 

ralphj@montana.edu. 
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